
From: Thomas Humphreys  
Sent: Saturday, May 27, 2023 10:53 AM 
To: Niall Lobley  
Subject: Kilsyth arena turf 
 
Hello, 
 
My family lives in Georgian bluffs and we support putting turf in at the arena.   There is 
currently no option in the area for field sports to continue training over the winter. 
There would be a significant amount of interest for competitive soccer teams and an 
adult winter soccer league to name a few things. 
 
Thanks 
Tom Humphreys 
 


